
300 South Catawba Street • Lancaster, SC 29720 
Telephone – (803) 286-6972 • Fax – (803) 416-8860 

Notice of Cancellation 
IFB 202314 Chromebook Replacement Parts, Service, and Repairs 

In accordance with Article 5-1710 of the Lancaster County School District’s Procurement Code, this Notice of 
Cancellation posting serves as an official notice that the solicitation described above has been cancelled.  The 
solicitation is being cancelled due to inadequate or ambiguous specifications in the solicitation, as well as all cost 
factors not being taken into consideration.  Based on the factors stated above, it is in the District’s best interest to 
cancel this solicitation. 

___________________________________ 
Trevor Hammond, NIGP-CPP, CPPB
         Procurement Director 
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